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The proposed facility should be exempt from environmental processing as
it would not involve a site location specified in Section 1.1307(a)(1)-(7) of the
Commission’s Rules. In addition, the proposed facility would not utilize high-
intensity obstruction lighting or constitute an RF exposure hazard to persons at

the site.

The proposed facility would operate with an effective radiated power of
6.00 kilowatts at a center of radiation of 56.3 meters above ground level. The
antenna type proposed for this facility is of a roto-tiller design. The Commission’s
FM Model software package calculates the maximum power density at ground
level for this facility to be 14.23 yW/cm? at a distance of 28 meters from the tower
base. Since this predicted power density is less than 200 pW/cm?, it is
respectfully submitted that the proposed facility would not constitute an RF
exposure hazard, and therefore should be exempt from environmental

processing.




